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What is MyMNGuardian (MMG)?
MMG is an online application developed by the MN Judicial Branch that allows court-appointed guardians or their
attorneys to submit Personal Well-Being Reports and the corresponding Affidavits of Service electronically.

How can | learn to use MMG?
Find training resources on the Judicial Branch’s MyMNGuardian page as follows:

1. Type https://www.mncourts.gov/ in your internet browser.

2. Select Help Topics in the top menu (smartphone users may have to select the menu icon= ).
3. Select the MyMNGuardian topic.
4. Select the Training tab.

We encourage you to watchthe MyMNGuardian —Annual Reporting Made Easy video for a walkthrough of registering
for and using MMG.

How do | access MMG?
Access MMG by going to https://mmg.courts.state.mn.us/, or by scanning the following QRC with your phone’s camera:

The first time you access MMG you will need to create a MyCourtMN account. For instructions, go to the
MyMNGuardian page and click on the Set Up an Account tab.

Why was MMG created?
MMG encourages timely filings by sending reminder notifications to guardians for things such as report due dates. The
system also keeps a history of the reports you have filed through MMG each year.

Do | have to use MMG?

Yes. As of on April 15, 2024, all court-appointed guardians or their attorneys must use MMG to file annual Personal
Well-Being Reports and Affidavits of Service. On October 12, 2023, the Minnesota Supreme Court issued an order
making the use of MMG mandatory for all court-appointed guardians in Minnesota.

Do | have to use a desktop computer?
No. MMG is a smartphone-friendly application that can be used on any smart device with access to the internet, such as
a smart phone or tablet.

What if | need more support?

Court staff is available to help you by calling (651) 413-8160 or (833) 707-2791, or by sending an email to
EASTSupport@ courts.state.mn.us.

You can also fill out electronic support forms, for business or technical support, on the MyMNGuardian page on the
Contact Us tab.
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